

2020年3月

お客様各位

土曜日休業についてのご案内

平素はアカデミートラベルをご利用いただきまして、誠にありがとうございます。

誠に勝手ながら、2020年4月より土曜日を休業させて頂くこととなりました。

2020年4月より 土曜日: 休業

ご不便をお掛け致しますが、何卒ご理解の程、よろしくお願い致します。

株式会社アカデミートラベル

March 2019

Dear Customers,

Office closure on Saturdays

Thank you very much for your tremendous support as always.

Please note that our office will be closed on Saturdays from April 2020.

From April 2020, Saturdays : CLOSED

We are sorry for any inconvenience and thank you very much for your kind understanding.

Academy Travel Inc.

株式会社 アカデミートラベル 大阪府知事登録旅行業 3-2414号〒532-0023 大阪府大阪市淀川区十三東2-6-6 アカデミービル1FTEL: 06-6303-3538 FAX: 06-6301-3263 E-MAIL: info@academytravel.jp